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It is with a heavy heart that I send this email, we seem destined to destroy our heritage rather than 
protect and improve, which should be our duty to the next generation. 
 
Village areas cannot possibly sustain the volume of traffic that this development would generate. 
 
Ancient historic woodland makes this area unique and should be preserved and protected for the human 
element but also the wildlife that exists in this area. 
 
The overall impact on village areas would be catastrophic.  We are custodians and should protect not 
destroy, which the development of 2,000 homes would ultimately render. 
 
I know, for a fact, the University Site was earmarked for the provision of a new Hospital because my 
husband who worked for the NHS and at that time had viewed plans.  Sadly this did not go forward. 
 
I am an elderly resident in Blean, not well versed in the ways of finance but surely there must be another 
way to develop this site which that would benefit the whole community.  I appreciate there are issues such 
as housing and the accompanying Public Services, GPs and Schools but not in such a confined area and 
would not be provided with the initial homes building project.  Say NO to 2,000 new homes in the Blean 
and not allow the City Council to say yes!! 
 
Mrs Doris Davis 
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